17 January 2012







CONFIDENTIAL
Dear 

We have recently been approached by      who is interested in undertaking voluntary work in the community.

Your name has been given as a referee and I should be grateful if you would kindly complete the enclosed Reference Form.

It is important to remember that volunteers may be coming into contact with children, elderly and/or vulnerable persons; also that they need to be able to attain a level of commitment and reliability in order to meet the needs of the organisation to whom they have applied.

Thank you for your help in this matter. I look forward to hearing from you.  A stamped addressed envelope is enclosed.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Hannigan

Recruitment & Placement Manager
